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Greenwich Nursery School News 
Springtime is a fun time to be at GNS! We will explore the world outside learning about life 
on the farm and all sorts of bugs.  The children will then blast into outer space and end the 
month with a study of all things dinosaur.  This month we will introduce the color brown and the 
shape oval, along with the letters X, Y and Z.  We will all see farm animals up close when 
Phillipsburg High School hosts Barnyard Days on April 10th.  We will celebrate our April birthdays 
and have our Spirit Day on April 15 and April 16.  Your child can wear his/her GNS shirt or our 
school colors this day.  GNS is hosting two sessions with Bluey on April 20th an RSVP is required.  
At 9:30 am-11am will be Breakfast with Bluey and a Pizza Party with Bluey will be held from  
4:30 pm - 6 pm.  Mrs. Campion and Mrs. Tino welcome families to take part in Parent & Me Day 
on April 24 and April 25.  Please take note, only 2 adults (no one under 18) may attend Parent 
and Me Day.  Kindly arrive at 10:45. 
Our Friday Extended Learning class will be finishing up our travels in Europe. We will travel to 
the Swiss Alps in Switzerland, the Nordic countries of Sweden/Finland/Norway and Spain. 
 
Daily Reminders 
Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in 
case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 
according to season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  
Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack 

any peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 

Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for 
outdoor play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for 
safety.  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go 
outside each day weather permitting. 
 

3 Year Olds – Balloons 
Mrs. Campion – Mrs. Abragao                                        

 

3 Year Olds – Bees 
Mrs. Tino – Mrs. Hillier 
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